
 

 

POLICE COMMUNIQUE 

 

Relocation of L’Escalier Police Station 
 
 

  Members of the public are hereby informed that as from 24 March 2023, 
L’Escalier Police Station has been relocated from Royal Road, L’Escalier to a 
new building at Royal Road, La Sourdine, L’Escalier (Ex Cooperative Credit 
Society Building). 
 

2. The contact numbers are as follows:- 
 
  636 8113 
  636 7536 
  636 1353 
  636 8115 
 

 Fax: 636 7381 
 Email Address: escalierstn.mpf@govmu.org 

 
 
3. Members of the public are requested to call at the newly shifted Police 
Station for any assistance. 
 

 
 
 
 
                                         Office of the Commissioner of Police 
             Police Headquarters 
             Line Barracks 
             Port Louis. 
29 March 2023 
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